
 North Rim / Jacob Lake Rally — Jul/Aug 2021 

Co-hosted by Linda & Darrell Galloway and Holly & Ron Jorgensen 

UWAC held another successful rally at the beautiful Kabab Camper Village at Jacob 
Lake near the North Rim of the Grand Canyon from July 30 through August 2. A total of 
40 campers in 14 trailers joined this rally. The group enjoyed several group activities 
including a BBQ dinner at the campground, plus all of the scenic beauty that is the 
North Rim. A number of campers enjoyed a beautiful hike along the Uncle Jim Trail, 
and the group held a dinner at the spectacular Grand Canyon Lodge overlooking the 
canyon.  Weather varied from cloudy and rainy to nice, but it did not prevent any of our 
planned group activities. The last night of the rally featured a spectacular night sky, 
something that had previously been obscured due to all the monsoonal clouds & rains.

Thanks to all the wonderful club members and affiliates who attended.  We appreciate 
all the great work by the co-hosts, particularly the Galloway’s who originated the idea 
and got the ball rolling for this fun rally.

Here are a few pictures from the rally — hope you can join us at a future rally!


